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DELEGATED DECISION BY THE CHIEF 
EXECUTIVE 

REMOTE MEETING 

 

 

PRESENT   

OFFICERS Alison McEwan- 
Democracy Officer 

  

 

1. 
TEMPORARY CHANGES TO POLLING STATIONS 
FOR ELECTIONS DUE TO BE HELD 6TH MAY 2021    

 
Purpose 
 

 
To consider temporary changes to Polling Stations for elections to be held on 
6th May 2021.  

Reason 
For 
Decision 
 

To ensure that electors continue have access to safe, local polling places. .   
 

Decision 
 

That the following temporary changes to Polling Stations are approved as per the  
delegation granted by Full Council on 16th December 2020:  
 
 

  

Ward  Existing Polling 
Station  

Temporary Polling 
Station  

Reason  

Daneshouse &  
Stoneyholme   

Chai Centre, Hurtley 
St  

Ghausia Centre, Abel 
St  

NHS owned  
centre unavailable  

Cliviger with  
Worsthorne  

67 Richmond 
Avenue, Cliviger  

Pike Hill Library 
(Double Station)  

Private home  
unavailable  

Coalclough with
  
Deerplay  

Remec Engineering, 
Summit Works, 
Manchester Rd  

Burnley Golf Club, 
Glen View Road  

Private business  
premises 
unavailable.  

Whittlefield with  
Ightenhill  

St Mary Magdalene’s 
School, Gawthorpe 
Road  

St Mary Magdalene’s 
Church, Gawthorpe 
Road  

Not available due 
 to ongoing building 
 work  
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Decision made by:  Mick Cartledge – Chief Executive 

 
 
Date:    04/03/2021 


